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10th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, I will be running from Lands’ End to John O’Groats between 1st June and 5th 
July, covering over 1000 miles and 10,000+ feet of elevation! This is in aid of Cancer Research UK. 
 
To mark this event and as part of our ongoing charity work at West Leigh Junior School, on Friday 
24th May, we will be holding a non-uniform day. Each class will dress according to a letter of the 
alphabet, in return for a small donation. For example, if your child’s class has the letter ‘S’, they 
could dress as a Stormtrooper, a safari explorer or a scarecrow. For ‘R’, they could wear the colour 
red or dress as a rabbit. Although we will allow the children to wear football shirts on this occasion, 
it must be directly linked to their class letter.  
 
During today’s assembly, the following letters were randomly assigned to each class: 
 
3L - J   
3M - L  
3N - S  
3T - K  
 
4B - F  
4E - Y  
4G - M  
4S - E  
 

5F - N  
5J - J  
5K - T  
5R - I  
 
6A - P  
6D - H  
6P - A  
6W – C 
 

  
In addition to the non-uniform day, we will also be organising an obstacle course on this day. 
Children in Year 6 who have Bikeability sessions should bring their PE kit with them so they can 
change for their cycling sessions later in the day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr I Nash 
IT Manager 


